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We end this October with All Saints Sunday.  A time when 

we remember the Saints of the church, both historical and 

in our own lives, that have died this past year.  We 

celebrate their lives and that they are now with our Lord 

and Savior, Jesus Christ.  And so it is apropos that we 

begin our celebration of the approaching holidays with a 

celebration of all those Saints that have gone before us. 

Their faith shines as beacon, a witness to the light that will 

soon come into the world. And with that light, a sense of 

hope, forgiveness, healing and love will enter our world.  

Yes, the leaves have fallen from the trees, and the 

darkness of winter is fast approaching. But into the midst 

of this darkness, God sends hope into a world in need of 

healing from divisiveness,  intolerance,  incivility, and the 

fear that has taken a hold of so many in our country.  As 

we prepare ourselves for the coming months let us follow 

in the steps of the Saints as witnesses of the faith and of 

the all encompassing love of Godôs Son, our Lord and 

Savior, Jesus Christ. 
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FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION HUGE SUCCESS  

On Saturday, October 10 th , Hope Lutheran Church made a difference in our 

community!  
 

Our food collection and bake sale ran from 10 am to 2 pm, and we had a steady 

stream of cars the whole time, both from our congregation and from the local 

community.  Some brought food, some made purchases at the bake sale, others 

just donated cash.  

 

When all was said and done, five BIG carloads of food were collected, and the bake 

sale took in ex cess of $570!  We learned that our community was willing and eager 

to help, especially if there was a convenient and easy way to do so.  

 

The food and cash were split equally between CoNCERNS -U (Rensselaer) and 

Doors of Hope (West Sand Lake).  Both organiza tions were thrilled to get so much 

food, not to mention the check for nearly $300!  

 

Many thanks to the members of our congregation who baked, collected food 

contributions, manned the bake sale table and helped organize the event.  

 

Will we do it again?  You  bet!  

  

 

 

 


